
Robicheau, Vanessa
.......  nr

Subject: RE: Licensing for owners of apartments

.....  Original Message  .....

From:  Keith Heckley
Sent:  December-06-12 2:45 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject:  Licensing for owners of apartments

I would like to register my support for the proposed by-law which will make it easier to
ensure that landlords fulfill their responsibilities towards tenants and neighbours.   Our
neighbourhood has lots of triplexes, most of which I assume are illegal.   I have no
problem with multiple-unit houses,  if landlords maintain the properties.   Judging from
the exteriors and yards of many of these properties,  I can only assume that maintenance
and safety measures inside are just as shoddy.

Everyone has a right to decent housing and those who provide it must be held accountable
for doing it right.

Keith Heckley


